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Happy second day of school Deerfield! I am so proud of all of our students 
and teachers for the work they have done over the past two days. I am also 
proud of all of our parents who have become teaching assistants during 
distance learning. Who could have imagined a time when we would have 
started school with no students on campus? While we missed the noisy 
excitement around the school, we were happy to be able to see all of the 
smiling faces over zoom. Thank you for your continued support as we 
navigate the start of the school year.  
 
Chromebooks​: We understand that there will be issues with 
Chromebooks. Parents and students are encouraged to contact our Help 
Desk directly at ​helpdesk@iusd.org​ with issues logging on or other 
technology challenges. Please  provide as much information as possible 
when they submit tickets to our team. You are always welcome to contact 
your child’s teacher or the front office for assistance as well.  
 
Absences:​ If your child is sick and unable to log in to class meetings, 
please be sure to email the classroom teacher or call the front office. 
Attendance is being taken daily as the expectation is that students attend 
all required sessions and complete daily assignments.  
 
Online Learning Privacy and Guidelines:​ Now that we are all in distance 
learning or IVA, there are certain guidelines that need to be reviewed. You 
will be receiving a separate email that outlines important information 
regarding student privacy and online learning guidelines.  
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